
 

 

 

 

ST. PAUL’S PEEL C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Stocksfield Drive, Little Hulton, Salford, M38 9RB 

Tel: 0161 790 2327 

 

                 Headteacher: Miss Barker     
 

                                                                                                                                                  

‘Teamwork Towards Targets in Faith, Hope and Love’ 
 

    

                         

                                     Thursday 6th December 2018 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Christmas Party 

 

Reception and Nursery will be having their Christmas party day on Monday 17th December. 

Please can your child come to school in their warm party clothes and sensible shoes, as they will 

be outside during dinner time. The children will take part in a number of party games and have 

some party food in the afternoon. Instead of the £1.00 contribution, we are asking for a 

contribution of food. Please could your child bring 

 

______________________________________________________________for the party. 

 

Christmas Disco 

After school there will be a school disco for Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. The charge 

for the disco will be £1.50 this will cover the cost of the disco, a drink and 2 treats. If you would 

like your child to attend the disco please can you send £1.50 in an envelope with your child’s 

name by Thursday 13th December to enable us to buy the drinks and treats. The disco will finish 

at 4.30pm and your child is to be collected from their classroom. 

 

Many thanks 

 

The Reception and Nursery Team 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Disco 

Monday 17th December 3.30pm - 4.30pm 

 

Pupil’s name______________________________________________ 

 

I enclose £1.50 for the school disco   

  

Signed______________________________ Date____________________________________ 


